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Good Morning

Thank you for your email.

I can confirm, on behalf of East Riding of Yorkshire Council, that this Local Authority has no comments to make on the
North Lincolnshire Green Energy Park Development Consent Order application.

Kind Regards

Matthew Sunman
Principal Planning Officer - Minerals and Waste

CertHE, MPhysGeog (Hons), MSc Urban and Regional Planning,
MRTPI




